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Spotlight on Our Studies 
 

 

● In religion, we learned 
about three of our church 
celebrations: the 
sacraments of Baptism, 
Holy Eucharist, and 
Matrimony. 

● After reading the story, 
Jamie O’Rourke and the 
Big Potato, we made boy 
and girl potato people.. 

● On Wednesday, Miss O 
went to the planet, 
Snickers to help Mr. R. 
While she was there, she 
made a new sound with 
Mr. R, the “or” sound, as in 
the words, horse and for 
Then on Thursday, Miss E, 
Miss I, and Miss U tried to 
rescue Mr. R.  The empress 
wanted them to make 
three new sounds but they 
only made one, the sound 
“r”, as in bird, her, and 
turtle.   

● In math, we practiced 
counting by 5’s to 100 and 
using nickels to buy items. 

 

 

 

 
 

Hats Off to... 
Happy unBirthday, 

Vivien!! 
(Her real birthday is  

July 10th) 

 
& 

all the Kindergarten 
parents!!!! 

Thank you for all the 
support and cooperation 
you have given us this 
year!  Your children all 
did an awesome job at 

mass!!!! 
 

 
Help Wanted 

 
The incoming 

kindergarteners for 
next year will be joining 
us  for activities in our 

classroom on Friday, 
March 23.  I need 
parent/grandparent 

volunteers to help with 
these activities from 

9:15-10:45 on this day. If 
you would be able to 

help, please let me know. 
 

Don’t Forget 
 

Grades K and 6 are in charge of 
the Fish Fry on Friday, March 16. 
Please sign up to help and/ or 

bring  desserts . 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Wed, Mar 14 -Living Stations of 
the Cross in the church @ 2:00 
 
Friday, March 16 - Fish Fry from  
        5:00-7:00 (Gr. K & 6) &  
                 Jeans Day 
 

 
***Beginning next week, I 

will be sending home 
book folders on Monday 
and Wednesday. Sight 

word books will be sent 
on Tuesday, Thursday, 

and Friday.  
 

Baby Bottles 
We are having a 

competition with the 
class bringing in the most 

money in their baby 
bottles for Loving Arms 
earning a pizza party. 

Kindergarten is currently 
in second place!  


